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Big Walnut Music Boosters Meeting Minutes
May 4, 2023

In Attendance:  David Snodgrass, Laura Snodgrass, Barb Wolfe, Connor Wolfe, Kathy Blocher, Lisa 
Huston, Amy Read Josh Delvesco, Craig Porter

Call to Order:  7:09 PM by David Snodgrass

Reports:
● Secretary

- Minutes from the March 23, 2023 meeting were reviewed.  Motion to approve by Laura 
Snodgrass, 2nd by Kathy Blocher, unanimous approval of the motion.

● Treasurer
- Robin not in attendance but provided written financial reports for review.  Reconciled 

balance as of 5/4/23 is $42,149.99.

● Band/Auxiliary (Craig)
- OMEA – Performed at State Competition on April 21st at Licking Heights, straight II’s.  

Spring Concert is on May 10th. Taking 7th Grade to competition in Class B, and 8th Grade in 
Class A on May 5th. 

● Choir (Lisa)
- OMEA – Performed at State Competition at Watkins Memorial on April 21st. All three 

groups obtained Superior Ratings. Will be singing at upcoming Spring Concert and 
Graduation. 

● Orchestra (Amy)
- Two High School Solo & Ensemble Performers with Superior Ratings. First time taking 

Middle School Combined 7th & 8th Grade Orchestra to contest.  Will perform at Spring 
Concert.

Old Business:
● OMEA Concessions Committee

- May 5th & 6th 
- 1100 students coming Friday, 200 students coming Saturday.  
- Proposed no warm foods on Saturday. 
- Granville will be here at 2pm Friday due to their bussing issues.
- Purchased Square card reader and tablet to help with customer purchases.
- Looking for more volunteers to help run concessions. 

● Memorial Day Market Committee
- Application with City submitted
- Event insurance process ongoing
- Portable toilets and Kid Zone ordered
- Total number of vendors currently at 48
- Currently looking for more vendors
- Vendor application ready on website
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Other Business: 
Looking for line painter for Memorial Day. 

Next Meeting:  May 25, 2023 in Band Room at BWHS

Adjourned:  7:22 PM, motion by Kathy Blocher, 2nd by Josh Delvesco

Written by:  Conner Wolfe, Band Member
Submitted by:  Barb Wolfe, Trustee


